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USF to Participate in National Campus Safety Awareness Event 
 

Live demonstrations and a wide variety of safety education opportunities will be offered to students, staff 

and faculty  
 
TAMPA, Fla. (Sept. 26, 2016) – The University of South Florida Police Department and USF Emergency 

Management will hold their first-ever National Campus Safety Day event from 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. on Wednesday, 

Sept. 28.  Designed to provide an opportunity to collectively educate students, faculty and staff on overall safety, 

disaster preparedness and crime prevention, similar events occur on college campuses around the country 

throughout September as part of National Campus Safety Awareness Month  (NCSAM). 

 

A number of live safety demonstrations are planned, including an impaired driving simulation, a motor vehicle 

crash rollover simulation and a small fire demonstration.  Tampa Police officers will be on hand to show how the 

department utilizes motorcycles, K-9s, horses and specialty bomb detection technology to keep the community 

safe.  
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